
Parents/Guardians, 

Per our district policy, medications may not be left at the front desk or EVER brought in to school by 

your child. Please contact us for any assistance you may need in providing medicines for your child. Our 

office number is 821-3723. Thank you. 

Below are the needed medication forms that require a Physician’s signature. 


